
 

 

 

 

 

We will open our 2021 season for reservations to those on our “Early-

Bird” waiting list beginning February 1st, 2020. 

 

 

We will open our 2021 season for reservations to the general public 

beginning March 1st, 2020. 

 

 

If you would like to be added to our “Early-Bird” waiting list, please 

email events@mybarefootwedding.com with the following information. 

1. Ceremony Date 

2. Ceremony Time (morning/sunset) 

3. Location 

4. Package 

mailto:events@mybarefootwedding.com

